
Date

Ms. Pamela Bartfay Rice, Esq.
Office of State Procurement
Division of Administration
P. O. Box 94095
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-9095

RE: BJ 2015-11 Exemption Determination

Dear Ms. Rice:

The following contract(s) have been determined exempt from BJ 2015-11 by citation of the
below

SECTION 3
A. The budget activities funded by the Acts which are exempt from the prohibitions set
forth in Section 2 of the Order are as follows:

8. All budget activities associated with Schedule 19A Higher Education.

Your cooperation in this regard is greatly appreciated. If additional information is needed, please
call 318-357-5030 or email dale@nsula.edu.

Sincerely,

Dale Martin
Director of Purchasing


